ABERDEEN CITY COUNCIL  -  EDUCATION AND CHILDREN’S SERVICES
Mrs Susie Webster





Kaimhill School

Head Teacher





Pitmedden Terrace










ABERDEEN  AB10 7HR








Telephone No: (01224) 498150








Fax No:            (01224) 311938








E-mail: kaimhill@aberdeencity.gov.uk
March 2, 2018
Dear Parents/Guardians

‘Serious Play’ Model Testing March 20, 2018
The pupils in P5 (Miss Allan’s class) are taking part in a ‘Serious Play’ project in conjunction with the Scott Sutherland School of Architecture.  The next phase of the project is to go and test the models they were making in a larger form.  This will take place on the morning of March 20, The children will then help decide which should be made to be displayed in the Castlegate as part of the ‘Look Again Festival’.  
The pupils will walk there and back, and we are looking for parent helpers to accompany them.  The children should return to school by 11.00 am approximately, and should wear suitable outdoor clothing, sturdy shoes and take a snack with them.

If you can help with this excursion, please contact the class teacher or the school office.  

Yours sincerely

Mrs Susie Webster

Head Teacher

